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As a Registered Nurse in Oregon I can tell you many nurses are exhausted and 

barely fincially getting by. I am supporting a family, working full time, living pay check 

to pay check and will be paying student loans until I die. There should never be a cap 

on our pay. Oregon will loose critical healthcare workers and we are already short as 

it is. Fair compensation must be offered to retain nurses and maintain our abilty to 

provide care for our patients. Also consider the hazards we face daily. Please do not 

interfere our compesation for work.  




